The Salafis of the Washington Metropolitan Area

Present

Abu Muhammad Al-Maghribee

”Last Advice of Shayhk bin Baaz (rahima-hullaah) to the Muslim Ummah”

”The Importance of Having Good Manners for the Students of Knowledge”
taken from writings of Shaykh ‘Uthaymeen (rahima-hullaah)

along with

Taalib Abdullah
”The Magnificent Advice for Those Who Repent and Come to Salafiyyah”




Location:
Marriott Hotel
The Nathan Hale Room
2660 Woodly Road
(corner of Connecticut and Woodly)

Saturday, August 2, 2003
5:00 until 9:00 pm

Registration Begins at 5 pm

$5.00 Registration
Vendors Welcome – fee $50.00 (space is limited)
Bazaar Times: 5 pm to 6 pm


Contact (202) 276-0166
for ticket and vending information

